
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Pharmacy Providers and Prescribers 
 
From:   Anne Freese, Pharm D., Director of Pharmacy 
 
Re:    Medi-Cal Rx Training 
 
Date:  April 7, 2021 
 
 
The state Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) released a guide that outlines the 
trainings that will help pharmacy providers, prescribers, and their staff as they transition to 
Medi-Cal Rx. Although the implementation of Medi-Cal Rx is on hold until further notice, 
DHCS is encouraging providers to prepare for the transition by registering for access to the 
secure portal.  
 
The following trainings are available now: 
 

• User Administration Console (UAC) Training (April – August 2021): Job aids and 
computer-based tutorials (CBTs) are available to walk users through the registration 
process. 

• Saba LMS Training (April – August 2021): Learn how to view the Education and 
Outreach events calendar, how to register to attend an event or take an online course, 
and how to complete evaluations of training effectiveness. 

• Medi-Cal Rx Transition and Resources and Web Portal Training (starting April 
2021): Provides pharmacy providers and prescribers with an overview of the Medi-
Cal Rx transition and the resources that are available on the Medi-Cal Rx web portal. 

Additional trainings will be available prior to the implementation. 
 
You can read the update from DHCS here. 
 
We will provide additional information about Medi-Cal Rx as it becomes available. If you have 
any questions, feel free to email me at afreese@goldchp.org. 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2021.04_B_Medi-Cal_Rx_Web_Portal_Training_Details.pdf
mailto:afreese@goldchp.org

